
Name: _____________________ 
 

The Freshmen Project Presentation Rubric 
 

 10 8 6 4 2 0 

Title  Slide includes all 
required information; 
attention-grabber is 
effective 

 Slide includes some 
required information; 
attention-grabber could 
be more effective 

 Slide is missing all but 
one or two required 
pieces of information; 
attention-grabber is 
ineffective 

No title 
slide 

Thesis Slide includes all 
required information 
in correct format 

 Slide includes all 
required information, 
but is not in correct 
format 

 Slide does not include 
required information 

No thesis 
slide 

BP #1 Slide includes 
subpoint/topic and at 
least 3 bullet points: 
research, rhetorical 
device, and another 

 Slide includes 
subpoint/topic but does 
not contain required 3 
bullet points 

 Slide contains little to 
none of the required 
information and/or is 
not presented in 
viewer-friendly format 

No BP #1 
slide 

BP #2 Slide includes 
subpoint/topic and at 
least 3 bullet points: 
research, rhetorical 
device, and another 

 Slide includes 
subpoint/topic but does 
not contain required 3 
bullet points 

 Slide contains little to 
none of the required 
information and/or is 
not presented in 
viewer-friendly format 

No BP #2 
slide 

BP #3 Slide includes 
subpoint/topic and at 
least 3 bullet points: 
research, rhetorical 
device, and another 

 Slide includes 
subpoint/topic but does 
not contain required 3 
bullet points 

 Slide contains little to 
none of the required 
information and/or is 
not presented in 
viewer-friendly format 

No BP #3 
slide 

Personal 
Reflec- 
tion 

Slide fully answers 
reflection questions 
and/or has relevant 
information 

 Slide only partially 
answers both required 
questions and/or 
answers only one 
question 

 Slide does not answer 
required questions 
and/or does not 
contain required 
information 

No personal 
reflection 
slide 

Conclusion Slide answers required 
question and/or has 
relevant information 

 Slide only partially 
answers required 
question and/or 
contains only partially 
relevant information 

 Slide does not answer 
required question 
and/or does not 
contain relevant 
information 

No 
conclusion 
slide 

Works 
Cited 

Works Cited slide is 
included and is 
formatted properly 

 Works Cited slide is 
included, but both 
sources are not properly 
formatted and/or slide 
only has one properly 
formatted source 
 

 Slide is included but 
does not have properly 
formatted sources 

No Works 
Cited slide 

Property of Olivia Hall, Wando High School, 2017. 

 



In-text 
Citations 

In-text citations are 
used and properly 
formatted 

 In-text citations are 
used, but are not 
properly formatted 

 In-text citations are 
used intermittently and 
are not properly 
formatted 

No in-text 
citations 

Aesthetic 
Grammar 
Mechanics 
Spelling 

Presentation is 
aesthetically pleasing; 
grammar, mechanics, 
and spelling are all 
correct 

 Presentation could be 
more aesthetically 
pleasing; some 
grammar, mechanics, 
and/or spelling is 
distractingly incorrect 

 Presentation is not 
aesthetically pleasing; 
grammar, mechanics, 
and/or spelling are 
distractingly incorrect 

Little to no 
attempt was 
made to 
make 
presentatio
n 
aesthetically 
pleasing; 
grammar, 
mechanics, 
and/or 
spelling are 
very 
incorrect 

 
 
 
 

Total Score: _______________/100  

Property of Olivia Hall, Wando High School, 2017. 

 


